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Welcome to Week 7 of Term 4.  This term is certainly getting away 
from us!! 
 

Mr Twaddle continues to recuperate although is missing us all here 
at Dareton Public School and Mrs Webb will continue to run the 
school in his absence.  Mr Weinert also continues to recover at 
home after a recent illness and stay in hospital while Ms Curtis is on 
leave this week. Even with Mrs Weinert lending  a hand for the 
whole of this week, we are short staffed.  
 

So, this week, due to our staff shortage, we have decided to       
combine all of our students into 3 groups across the school. Each of 
the three groups has a mixture of Kinder to Year 6 students. The   
students will work together on a number of interesting activities 
around the theme of Christmas, with literacy and numeracy also 
taking on a Christmas feel. We hope the children enjoy this          
approach to their learning and know there will be many                 
opportunities for co-operative learning and sharing to take place. 
 

We have a busy few weeks ahead of us beginning with the Year 6 
Farewell Dinner next Wednesday evening. We are looking forward 
to sharing an evening with our graduating students and their               
families, as well as the entertainment which will be provided by our 
Year 5 students. Teachers are currently very busy finalising reports 
which will be distributed in the last week of term, after our     
Presentation Day to be held on Tuesday, 12th December.  
 

As we are a Sun Smart School there is an expectation that everyone 
will wear a named hat (preferably a bucket hat) when outside during 
play and sport breaks.  Students without a hat are required to sit in 
the shade during break times if they are not wearing a hat.          
Sunscreen is provided to all students as part of our Sun Smart     
program. 
 

Have a great week. 

 
School Calendar of Events 

Tuesday 21st- Senior Boys Art - BMeet - 9.30am - 10.30am 
          - Playgroup 1pm - 3pm 
Wednesday 22nd - Sewing 1pm - 3pm 
Thursday 23rd     - Playgroup 1pm - 3pm 
Friday 24th          - Kinder Transition 12.30pm - 3pm 
Wednesday 29th - Year 6 Graduation 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
This week in Kangas  we will be working on activities based around Christmas. We 
will be making Christmas decorations, cooking, reading Christmas stories, learning 
Christmas songs and  much, much more !  Our special book this week is ‘Wombat 
Divine’ by Mem Fox. 

Have a lovely week  from Mrs Shaddock and Mrs B. 



 

 

 

Jaden and Jahzech are 
sorting cars  

into groups and counting 
how many they have. 

This week in writing our ‘learning 
intention’ was to use describing 

words to make our writing more in-
teresting. We read ‘The slightly 

annoying elephant’ and ‘The 
Gruffalo’. 

The Gruffalo 
The Gruffalo has orange 
eyes, terrible teeth and 
purple spikes on his back. 
He has got wobbly knees 
and a black tongue and 
turned out toes and also 
some sharp claws.  
By Raymond 

The Gruffalo 
The Gruffalo has terrible 
tusks and terrible claws 
and terrible teeth in his 
terrible jaws. The 
Gruffalo has knobbly 
knees and turned out toes 
and a poisoness wart at 
the end of his nose. 
By Shivontae 

Have a ‘fabulous’ 
week. From the 

EMUS team 




